Co-Chairmen: RITA EKER, MARGARET RIGAL

755A Finchley Road, London NW11 8DL
Telephone 01-458 7148/9

MR/RE

12th March 1985.

The Rt. Hon. Mrs. Margaret Thatcher
Prime Minister
10 Downing Street
London S W 1

Dear Mrs. Thatcher

We would like our best wishes to accompany you on your journey to Moscow. We hope that the good relationship you established with Mr. Gorbachev during his visit to the United Kingdom will prove fruitful both for the contacts between our two countries and for the Human Rights issue which is so close to our hearts.

Now, as always, the victims of Soviet religious persecution are relying on you to act as their champion.

With best wishes for a safe journey,

Yours sincerely,

Rita Eker Co-Chairman

Women's Campaign for Soviet Jewry



Sop

10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

12 March 1985

I am writing on behalf of the Prime Minister to thank you for your letter of 12 March in which you sent best wishes from the Women's Campaign for Soviet Jewry for Mrs. Thatcher's visit to Moscow.

(Mark Addison)

Ms. Rita Eker

S